
Centerville Municipal Airport  
Airport Commission  
August 11, 2025  

The meeting of the Centerville Airport Commission was called to order at 5:46 p.m. by 
Chairman Danny Glenn. Present were: John Arnold, Annette Harvey, Paula Dal Ponte, and 
Glenn. Absent: Mike Zintz.  Also present: Dave Joens; McClure Engineering, and Tony Kury; 
FBO.   

The agenda was approved on a motion by Harvey, seconded by Dal Ponte.  All ayes. Motion 
carried. 

Minutes of the July 14, 2025, regular meeting were approved on a motion by Harvey, seconded 
by Arnold.  All ayes. Motion carried. 

Financial Reports were approved on a motion by Harvey, seconded by Arnold.  All ayes. Motion 
carried. 

The bills were approved on a motion by Harvey, seconded by Dal Ponte.  All ayes. Motion 
carried. 

Dave Jones reported that the solar project is physically complete. Discussed Solar Project 
completion,and testing by Alliant.  There will be a walk through, Commission approval, and 
release of retainage to follow.  The Commission looked  at different options for the Hangar 
Project.  McClure Engineering will also explore options to reduce costs available. 

Discussed SWPPP training.  Planes, Trains, and Automobiles was a success once again.  
#& rides were given  

FBO report by Tony Kury:  60 planes landed during business hours.  Of those,1 helicopter,  
2 were charter planes and 6 training flights, and 52 spray planes.  It is estimated that 23 
planes landed during non-business hours.   Fuel sold: LL: 1290.65 gal. (46 transactions);  
Jet A: 4151.15 gal. (28 transactions); and Mogas:64.75 gal. (5 transactions). The courtesy 
car was checked out 8 times.  

Moved to adjourn 6:57 p.m. motion by Harvey with a second coming from Arnold.  All ayes. 
Motion carried.  

 
Paula Dal Ponte, Secretary, 
Centerville Airport 
Commission 
 


